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Temporary Place of Assembly Filings Resume  
 

Beginning Monday, May 17, Temporary Place of Assembly (TPA) filings will 
resume submission in DOB NOW: Build. Issuance of a TPA by the Department 
of Buildings is not an approval of the event pursuant to New York State: NY 
Forward Guidelines, and responsibility for conformance with such guidelines 
remains entirely with the applicant/organizer. 

 
New TPA Certificates of Operation will be issued with the condition that the occupancy of the 
subject event must conform to all current and applicable New York State: NY Forward 
Guidelines, including, but not limited to, occupancy limits and social distancing requirements.  

 
Visit the DOB NOW: Build Temporary Place of Assembly Resources page for a step-by-step 
guide and FAQs. For assistance, submit an inquiry at www.nyc.gov/dobhelp. 
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